
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – MAY 20, 2003 

BURWICK AVENUE & LANSDOWNE AVENUE 
3-WAY STOP CONTROL & NO STOPPING 

Recommendation 

In response to requests from area residents as well as the School Council and administration of 
Woodbridge Public School, Councillor Linda D. Jackson recommends: 
 
THAT a three-way stop control be installed at the intersection of Burwick Avenue and Lansdowne 
Avenue to replace the one-way stop that currently exists northbound on Lansdowne Avenue at 
Burwick Avenue, and 
 
THAT “No Stopping” signs be installed on the south side of Burwick Avenue, from Woodbridge 
Public School to Lansdowne Avenue. 

Purpose 

To discourage motorists from parking along both sides of Burwick Avenue, effectively blocking 
the street in front of Woodbridge Public School, and 
 
To reduce the speed with which motorists are driving along Burwick Avenue where numerous 
elementary school children are walking. 

Background 

Cars have been double and triple parking along Burwick Avenue, between Woodbridge Public 
School and Lansdowne Avenue, impeding the safe entry and exit of buses and children from the 
school.  The safety of the high volume of elementary school aged children who walk to and from 
school is also a concern due to the excessive speeds being witnessed along the length of 
Burwick Avenue. 

Conclusion 

In response to requests received from area residents as well as the School Council and 
administration of Woodbridge Public School, it is recommended that “No Stopping” signs be 
installed on the south side of Burwick Avenue, between Woodbridge Public School and 
Lansdowne Avenue. 

Attachments 

1. Letter from Karen Cooper-Brown, Principal of Woodbridge Public School 

Report prepared by: 

Mirella Compagno, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Linda D. Jackson 
Councillor, Ward 2 



 

 

 


